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Janany Nagulan

From: Heather Bowness 

Sent: July-16-19 3:07 PM

To: Janany Nagulan

Subject: 1182 Colville Rd app

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Janany, 

Here is an email of support from one of our neighbours to add to our application.  

As well, I am picking the signage up today and it'll be in the window tomorrow. 

Cheers 

Heather 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Silver Bow Studio 

Date: Tue, Jul 16, 2019 at 3:04 PM 

Subject: Re: Open house 

To: 

On Mon, Jul 8, 2019 at 4:14 PM Karissa Brown  wrote: 

Good day, 

I am a tenant at 1180 Colville Rd, and although I am unable to attend your open house coming up next week I 

wanted to help with your request for community input.  

I think our neighborhood would greatly benefit from another preschool option. I am a MBR of the RCN and 

many of my peers struggle with finding adequate preschool and childcare programs with available space upon 

being posted to the area.  

Best of luck in this endeavor, I hope you are able to make the changes you propose for the growth of your 

business and to the benefit of our community.  

Have a wonderful day! 

Karissa Brown  

307-1180 Colville Rd 
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Heather Bowness 

Blue Octopus Studio 

250-858-1787  

http://blueoctopus.ca 
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